
Homedale School District #370 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer 
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal  
DATE: December  
RE: Board of Trustees Report 

 
Parent Teacher Conference Numbers 
 5th Grade- 68% 
 6th Grade- 73% 
 7th Grade- 53% 
 8th Grade- 56% 
 
Enrollment Numbers: 
 5th Grade- 95 

6th Grade- 96 

 7th Grade- 88 
 8th grade- 93 
 
Quarter 1 Perfect Attendance 
These students were in attendance every period every day for quarter 1 
 5th Grade- 32 

6th Grade- 33 
 7th Grade- 28 
 8th grade- 30 
 
MAP Winter Benchmark 
Students have started testing and it is exciting to hear students talk about their goals and getting 
excited when they meet or exceed their goal. We are doing a school competition for largest 

percentage of students meeting their growth goal. It is all about the bragging rights to hang the 
Trojan flag in your hall. 5th and 6th grades are competing against 7th and 8th grades. 
 
Veterans Day 
We had an assembly with local veterans joining us to play in the band. The level of respect from our 
HMS student body was impressive and the veterans in attendance commented on the level of 
respect. 
 
HMS Students of the Month 
Every month teachers are recognizing students who exemplify the FISH! philosophy on a daily basis. 
These students are recognized and called to the office as a group and receive a certificate and a 
student of the month pencil. 

 
 

Upcoming Events: 
End of semester one December 20th 
HMS Art Show December 18th  6:00-7:30 


